Dear Family and Friends,

	For 17+ years through brunch, lunch and dinner; The Brothers Moon has lovingly nurtured the Hopewell community. It is with mixed emotions that we share some important news. We’ve decided it is time for our next adventure and The Brothers Moon will be closing its doors.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	We bought our building in October 2000, spending the next several months tirelessly renovating the space, and opened for business in March 2001. When we began this adventure, our children were babies. We felt it important to open this business in our town, where we lived and where our children would grow up. We love that we became such a big part of the community. We have been included in so many celebrations and it humbles our hearts to remember them all.

	As our youngest recently graduated from high school, we began to think the time had come for a change.  An opportunity quickly presented itself and we will be closing our doors, last dinner service being September 29, 2018.

	The Brothers Moon could not have been what it is without each and every one of you. We are forever grateful to our customers who have become like family and thank you for your ongoing support throughout the last 17+ years.

The Moon will always shine brightly over 7 West Broad Street. 

With Much Love and Gratitude,

Will and Beth


P.S.
If you have gift certificates, stop in and use them. If you’ve gifted one, please let the recipient know to come in before we close.

